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What’s going on around campus: 
We were thrilled by the incredible turnout at Back-to-School Night! A huge thank-you to 
our OUSD facilities and maintenance teams for making our campus shine — it truly set 
a welcoming tone for the evening. Our teachers created inviting, well-prepared 
classrooms, complete with clear rules and expectations to set students up for success 
this year. Most of all, thank you to the many families who joined us. Your partnership is 
at the heart of our mission to help every Honeybee thrive academically, socially, and 
emotionally. 
 
 
What’s new: 
Our two brand-new playgrounds are complete and ready for play! We’re also seeing 
great progress on our new TK classrooms — we can’t wait to welcome students into 
these exciting new spaces.  
 
Upcoming events: 
Mill Street Parent Club Meeting on August 27th from 6-7pm 
Family BBQ and Soccer Night on September 11th from 5pm to 6:30pm 
 
What we are doing to meet our LCAP goals:   
 
Academic Growth: Using state-adopted curricula, regular assessments, and PLCs to 
guide instruction.​
 



Safe, Supportive Environment: PBIS, daily SEL time, and ongoing staff training in 
social-emotional learning.​
 
Family Engagement: Parent Club, SSC, ELAC, and school events like Back-to-School 
Night and Family BBQ.​
 
State Priorities: Safe facilities, protected instructional minutes, and enrichment in art, 
science, tech, and PE.​
 
Attendance & Readiness: Early attendance interventions and high expectations for 
college/career readiness. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


